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US 41 (50th Street) New sidewalks from Denver Street to 30th Avenue 439038-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Sidewalk

Improvements
Phase Completed
Limits From Denver

Street to South
30th Avenue

Project Start October 2018
Length .9 miles
City Tampa
County Hillsborough
Road 50th St

US 41
Construction
Cost

$961,633

Estimated
Completion

Early 2020

Contractor Pepper
Contracting
Services, Inc.

Contact Information
Project Information
  Kouser Manzer
  813-612-3200
  Kouser.Manzer@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
THIS PROJECT WAS FINAL ACCEPTED ON MARCH 24, 2020.

Improvements include adding sidewalks to both sides of US 41 (50th
Street) from Denver Street to South 30th Avenue in Hillsborough
County.

Construction activities will occur during daytime and nighttime
hours.

Motorists are advised to use caution while traveling through the
work zone and allow for extra travel time as delays are likely.

Completion is anticipated in early 2020. 

This project has been combined with the repaving of US 41
(50th street) between Bullfrog Creek and Denver
Street (Project Number 434848-1-52-01) which is expected
to finish in late 2019.   


